
         

  

  

This Week’s Highlights 
In Nursery we started our new learning theme of “Transport and journeys” by reading the book ‘We all go 

travelling by’. The children have talked about how they travel to school and which other vehicles they have used. 

The children developed their physical and creative skills, considering how they could move like a variety of 

vehicles. We learned about road safety and thought about safe places to cross the road. 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Reception, we began the week with the story, ‘The Snail and the Whale’ discussing their journey across the 
world. From the story, we learnt about respecting the environment and taking care of the classroom. In maths, 
the children have been learning to explain their addition using the terms: first, then and now. The children have 
also created snails by moulding and shaping clays.  

--------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 1 we started looking at our new artist William Morris and looking at what we like about his artwork.  We 
practised our throwing and catching skills in PE and started to use a tennis racquet to bounce and catch a ball.  
We looked at some artifacts from the history of our school and tried to determine what they were used for.  We 
also used our knowledge of fractions to find quarters of different amounts. 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 2 we have made a great start using our knowledge of DT structures to start building our toy 

houses based on our class book The Faraway Tree. In maths we have been revising our knowledge of 

fractions and finding halves and quarters of amounts. In Geography we explored maps of Blackpool 

and then used compass directions to discuss how tourists could travel from one location to another. 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3, we had a wonderful first PE lesson with a coach from Liverpool Football Club! We have 

also started our new DT topic and are so excited to start designing our own desk tidies. In maths, we 

have been finding non-unit fractions of amounts, although this was quite tricky to do, all of the Year 

3 children showed amazing resilience and didn’t give up.  
----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 4 we have been finding out about the important history surrounding our new English story 
‘Henry’s Freedom Box’ and enjoying investigating the melting points of different foodstuffs, 
including chocolate! In Maths, we have been working very hard on our multiplication assessments 
and achieved some super scores so far-it has been lovely to watch how much so many of Year 4 
have built their confidence and resilience with these rapid-fire questions over time. Well Done! 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 5 we have enjoyed learning about Eid. We have learnt more about the religious book the 

Quran which is the religious book of Islam. In English, we have started to write our own narrative of 
the Highway Man from the perspective of the character Bess.  

              --------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 6, we have continued learning about the Vikings, particularly about how they got their 

reputation of being wicked and fierce when in actual fact, many moved here to live simple lives 
farming. We are all working on a transition project to high school, linked to the book, Wonderscape, 
by Jennifer Bell. We have also begun our end of year production rehearsals in earnest. 
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Coughs and sneezes spread 
diseases! 

To help stop the spread of germs: 

• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue 
when you cough or sneeze. 

• Throw used tissues in the rubbish bin. 
• If you don't have a tissue, cough or sneeze 

into your elbow, not your hands. 

Remember to immediately wash your 
hands after blowing your nose, coughing, 

or sneezing.  

 

Our value this month is: 
 

Respect 

 



  

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Eduard, Isaac, Myah, 

Rose 

Reception: Brodie, Tommy, Gladson, 
Bobby  

Year 1: Dominik D, Ayn C, 
Aoife, Niamh 

Year 4: Isabelle H, Pirajin R,  

Year 2: George C, Jessica G, 
Nujin F, Abigail K 

Year 5: Beverly, Ozan, Morgan, Mia C 

Year 3: Thomas H, Gracie-Mae 
S, Harlem, Noah 

Year 6: Kian S, Madison A, Milena P,      
Leo P 

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  
 

 

 

 

School 
Target:  

96% 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – transport Year 3 – non-unit 
Reception – Shore Year 4 – oscillating 
Year 1 – quarter Year 5 – Quran  
Year 2 – tourist Year 6 – Nordic 

 

The top Reading Pus readers this week are: 

 

The Times Tables Rockstars winners are: 

 



 Emojis aren’t just digital decoration — they’re often used as a coded language 
that young people use to express identity, humour and emotion. Without 
context, they can easily be misunderstood by adults, leading to confusion or 
missed signals. Some emojis may even mask risky behaviours or emotional 
struggles. 

This guide helps decode this ever-evolving language, empowering parents and 

educators to have more open, informed conversations with the children in their 

care. It also highlights the meaning of some common emojis and offers practical 

tips for staying clued-in without snooping or suspicion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


